
 

Agenda Item VII-C 

September 19, 2013 

 

 

 

Sale of 8591/T-85 

 

 

 

Summary: 
 

Truck 85 is a 2000 Marion Body works build, 105’ Aerial Innovations rear mount 

ladder truck.  It is considered a Quint which means that it has a water pump, water 

tank and hose carried on board. 

 

In late 2012 the Board of Directors agreed to purchase a new truck based on the 

research and maintenance review conducted by an internal committee.  The new 

Sutphen Aerial Platform truck went into service July 1
st
 at 10:00 AM. 

 

A specifications sheet and announcement to sell 8591 was distributed to over 5 

used fire apparatus sales companies as well as the local fire departments.  After 30 

days no bids were received. 

 

Many companies were contacted that take used apparatus and put it on 

consignment for sale.  They typically take a percentage for the effort to sell the 

apparatus, this percentage varies from company to company.  EDHFD has used 

Fire Trucks Plus to sell an engine many years ago. 

   

Fiscal Impact: 
 

 Estimated revenue $125,000 - $175,000 

 

Recommendation: 
 

Enter into a contract with a staff approved used Fire Apparatus company to 

maximize sales revenue from 8591.  Place 8591 on consignment and sell it at the 

highest possible price.  


